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PLAY & STAY OCTOBER 2021 
HALLOWEEN FESTIVAL! 

Half-term is coming up and, here at Play & Stay, we are 
delighted to be able to offer a morning and afternoon 

session on Thursday 28th October 2021! 
The session will be Halloween themed, with alarming 

activities, creepy crafts and spooky sensory play! You 
don’t want to miss this! 

These sessions are for children with additional needs and/or 
disabilities who are aged 0 – 10 years and their parents/carers 

and siblings. 
Due to Covid-19 rules we can currently only have 25 

parent/carers at each session so you MUST BOOK a place by 
emailing suttonparentsforum@outlook.com 

Places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis! 
Morning session: 10—12 am 

Afternoon session: 1.30—3.30pm 
We will also be joined by Kate Edwards, who is the NHS Service 
Manager for Children's Therapies, and is very keen to speak to 
you and your families about your experiences with the service! 
Parents & Carers are responsible for supervising their children 

and MUST remain with them at ALL times. 
Each session cost £1.50 per child per session 

Please remember to bring a change of clothes, waterproofs and 
warm clothing for your children! Our outdoor area will be open! 

Come and Join Us At: 
Tweeddale Children Centre, Tweeddale Road, Carshalton, Surrey, 

SM5 1SW 
Limited parking available in David Weir 

Leisure Centre car park opposite or on the 
street 
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